
Statement of Representations Procedure 

Planning and Compulsory Act 2004 
Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 

Leeds Site Allocations Plan –Revised Submission Draft Plan 

Leeds Site Allocations Plan allocates land for housing and employment and also makes designations for retail 
and green space across the whole of the Leeds District (except for the area covered by Aire Valley Leeds Area 
Action Plan). Since Submission of the Plan in May 2017, a likely lower future housing requirement for Leeds was 
published by DCLG as part of its consultation document planning for the right homes in the right places.  In 
response the Council is proposing a Revised Submission Draft Site Allocations Plan which reduces the release of 
Green Belt land previously proposed for housing by designating some sites as ‘Broad Locations for Growth’ which 
shall remain in the Green Belt for future review. 

Representations are invited on the revisions to the Submission draft Plan for a period of six weeks beginning on 
15th January 2018 until 26th February 2018. Representations should be made in writing or by email and 
returned to the addresses below no later than 26th February 2018 (5pm). Guidance notes and consultation 
documents are available to download from the Council’s website at www.leeds.gov.uk/yourcity.  

Representations should relate only to the proposed revisions (any made previously have already been submitted 
to the Inspector) and can be submitted by using the online form, email or by post to the address below:  

Online Form: www.leeds.gov.uk/yourcity 
Email: sap@leeds.gov.uk   
Post: Leeds SAP Revised Submission Draft Consultation 
Policy and Plans Group 
The Leonardo Building 
2 Rossington Street  
Leeds, LS2 8HD 

Where a group of people share a common view on how they wish to see the revisions to the Plan changed, it 
would be very helpful if the group submit a single representation appending the names and addresses of those 
represented. Where requested, all named representatives will be notified of future stages.  

Please note that copies of all comments will be made available for the public to view, and therefore, cannot be 
treated as confidential. Data will be processed and held in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.  

Representations may be accompanied by a request to be notified at an address/email address of any of the 
following: 

• that the revised submission draft Plan has been submitted for independent examination
• publication of the Inspectors Report
• the adoption of the Plan.

The proposed submission of the Revised Submission Draft Plan and accompanying documents are available to 
view on the Council’s website at www.leeds.gov.uk/yourcity and are available for inspection at, The Leonardo 
Building, 2 Rossington Street, Leeds, LS2 8HD, all Libraries/Community Hubs and One Stop Centres.   

If you require any further information, please contact us on 0113 37 87993 or email sap@leeds.gov.uk  
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